
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mater Dei Home and School Association will be holding a uniform exchange on Friday, 

March 31, 2023 from 6-8 pm in the cafeteria.   

 

We will NOT be accepting any used uniform donations at this time.  Please hold your 

items until we announce the next collection date. 

 

This is a no cost event.  All items are free.   

 

If you have any questions please contact Amy Mongelluzzo – 

amongelluzzo@materdeicatholic.com 
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